July 20, 2018

Valu Tec Staff
6101 Stoney Creek Drive
Fort Wayne, IN 46825

RE: Recommendation Letter

Dear Valu Tec Staff,

| wanted to take a moment and thank you for the excellent service you provided to
complete the asset inventory project we undertook together. Your work on-site allowed
us to complete the project efficiently and effectively.

| also appreciated the time your team spent planning the project before they arrived on-
site, and developing an understanding of the scope before you began.

Your team was professional, and provided us with a finished product that we can utilize
in the future. | would not hesitate to recommend Valu Tec’s asset inventory service.

Cordially,
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Bryan Holloway, Plant Controller
Kellogg’s Blue Anchor

322 S. Egg Harbor Road / Blue Anchor, NJ 08037 | Phone 609-567-2300
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